
NOTICE OF EMERGENCY MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 

 
Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Fisheries will meet by teleconference 
beginning at 2:00 pm on Monday, May 2, 2005. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to consider two emergency requests:  an 
emergency petition concerning the Chignik salmon purse seine cooperative, and a 
request from ADF&G to create emergency regulations to relax restrictions on the 
2005 king salmon sport fishery in the Southeast Alaska region. 
 
The meeting is open to the public.  The board will not take public testimony.  
Listen-only teleconference sites will be provided to the public in Kodiak, 
Anchorage, and Juneau.  For further information and addresses of those sites 
call Diana Cote at (907) 465-4110.   
 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in 
order to participate in the process on the proposed regulations, please contact 
Lori VanSteenwyk at (907) 465-4110 no later than 9 am on May 2, 2005 to 
ensure that any necessary accommodations can be provided. 
 
 

                   April 29, 2005   
Diana Cote       Date 
Executive Director 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 


